
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a wonderful half term break and managed to enjoy some celebrations over the 
bank holiday. This is the start of the final half term of the academic year and is set to be a busy one. The children will 
be completing their final theme of the year and wrapping up all their current year’s learning. During the term there 
will be lots of different events taking place including sports day, reports going out, the children will get to meet their 
new teachers, the summer fete and many more. For dates of upcoming events please see the date section below, 
they will be added on gradually.  
 

We ended last term on a high, the children looked great in their red, white and blue clothes. It was a lovely day, with 
the children learning about the Jubilee and completing various activities. The children also enjoyed their picnic 
lunches together and we are hoping to have another picnic lunch at some point this term.  
 

As we are starting a new half term, curriculum maps for each class will be published this week. They will be sent by 
email at the end of the week and be uploaded onto the website. These inform you of the learning taking place in your 
child’s class, for the half term. The page is broken into sections for each subject and tells you the focus for each area 
of learning this term. This can aid conversations with the children about their learning, particularly when they are not 
forthcoming.   
 

Next week the book fair will be at school, organised by SOCs. It will be in the purple hall from 3.15pm from 
Monday 13th June until Wednesday 15th June. You will be able to come in and visit it through the main entrance 
once the majority of Years 5 and 6 have been dismissed. On Friday the 1st July the summer fete is taking place 
straight after school. SOCs would really appreciate any volunteers to help run some of the stalls, if you can 
volunteer please give your name to Mrs Searle in the office.  
 

Attendance for the last week was dipped, however we know things happen in the last week of term. We hope 
that it will go back to how it had been the last weeks of the last term. Our punctuality is mixed, some classes 
have very few pupils arriving late, whilst other classes have a high number across the week.  
 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman. 

1st        Hazel Class  100% 

2nd       Elder Class  98.6%  

3rd        Hawthorn Class 96.6%  

4th        Elm Class  94.2% 

5th        Beech Class    94% 

6th        Pine Class   93.8% 
7th        Oak Class   93.5%  

 

1st        Hazel Class     97.6% 

2nd        Oak Class  96.7% 

3rd  Elm Class  96.2% 

4th Pine Class  93.3% 
5th       Elder Class  93.1% 

6th        Hawthorn Class   92% 

6th        Beech Class  92% 

  

    

Newsletter – 6th June 2022 
On this Day – 1912 The eruption of Novarupta in Alaska begins, the largest volcanic eruption of the 

20th century 

1944 Operation Overlord: D-Day begins as the 156,000-strong Allied Expeditionary Force lands in 

Normandy, France, during World War II 

Thursday 9th June 6pm: New Parents Meeting  

Monday 13th-Wednesday 15th June: Book fair after school  

Friday 1st July 3.30pm: Summer Fete  

Thursday 14th July: Reports go out 

Friday 15th July: Pine Class assembly 

Monday 18th July: Transition day  

Friday 22nd July: Oak Class assembly  


